
 
 
 

For your convenience SPXFCU.org provides a variety of information on our web 
site that may not be directly related to SPXFCU products or services. This 
information is provided through the use of third party service providers via web 
links. 

By accessing these links you will be leaving SPX Federal Credit Union's web site 
and entering a web site hosted by another party. SPX is not responsible for the 
content of this third party web site. SPXFCU does not represent either the third 
party or the member if the two enter into a transaction. 
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